Message

From: Kirk Duncan [/O=CBJ/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPlENTS/CN:KIRK_DUNCAN]
Sent: 8/24/2013 7:31:03 AM
To: 'kday@princesstours.com' [kday@princesstours.com]; Kim Kiefer [kim_kiefer@ci.juneau.ak.us]: Rob Steedle

[rob_steedle@ci.juneau.ak.us]; Mayor [mayor@ci.juneau.ak.us]; Drew Green [andrewg@claalaska.com]; Rorie Watt
[rorie_watt@ci.juneau.ak.us]
Subject: RE: Cruise Ships and CBJ Water and Wastewater

Good morning everyone —

It appears that Tuesday, October 29" at 11:00 am is a time available to everyone to discuss water and wastewater
issues.

I'have asked to have room 224 in City Hall reserved for the meeting

Kirby and Drew — | would appreciate you thinking about the needs of the cruise ships when it comes to supplying water
and being able to process wastewater for the upcoming 10 years. | understand that it is difficult to read the crystal ball.
That being said, CBJ Public Water is planning for the future and we need to start somewhere when it comes to satisfying
the needs to the cruise industry.

I believe that currently the goal is to have 500,000 gallons of water avaifable each day for the cruise ships during the
cruise ship season. We are only meeting 50% of that request at this time.

fam uncertain how best to plan for the wastewater needs. Currently we process about 66,000 gallons of wastewater
each day coming from the Princess ships. The strength of the gray water varies from normal strength to over 11 times
normal strength which makes planning for future needs very interesting,

Any information or thoughts you could provide concerning the future needs of the cruise ships would be very helpful.
Please let me know if the timing of the meeting does not work for you.

Thanks

Kirk

From: kday@princesstours.com [mailto:kday@princesstours.com]
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2013 1:06 PM

To: Kirk Duncan

Cc: Drew Green

Subject: RE: CBJ Utility needs

yes, the Monday or Tuesday are best for me.
Thx, Kirby

S. Kirby Day, Il

Director of Shore Operations

Alaska, Pacific NW, Hawaii & Central Pacific Region

Princess Cruises

704 S. Franklin Street

Juneau, Alaska 99801

Phone: 907-463-3900

Fax: 907-463-5055

Mobile: 907-723-2491 Exhibit JK
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Email: kday@princesscruises.com

From. Kirk Duncan <Kirk Duncan@ci.junea.ak.us>
Ta: Drew Green <andrewg@claalaska.com>, Kirby Day <Kday@princesscruises.com>,

Date: 08/20/2013 08:38 AM
Subject: RE: CBJ Utility needs

Kirby and Drew — Referring to my earlier e-mail, are you available the week of October 28™7 Rob is out of town the week of the 21st
Thanks
Kiri

From: Kirk Duncan

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 5:56 AM
To: Drew Green; Kirby Day

Subject: CBJ Utility needs

Drew and Kirby — | have been asked to setup a meeting with both of you, Kim Kiefer, Rob Steedle, Rorie Watt and myself some time
during the weeks of October 21 through November 1%

The subject has to do with cruise ship needs for water and wastewater services in the upcoming years.

Will you be in town during that time?

If so, I will get back to you with a list of possible times to meet

Thanks

Kirk
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To the extent that the matters contained in this email relate to services being provided by Princess Cruises to Carnival Australia/P&0 Cruises Australia, Princess is
providing these services under the terms of a Services Agreement between Princess Cruises and Carnival Australia.
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